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BIRLA GLOBAL UNIVERSITY HOLDS ITS THIRD ANNUAL ALUMNI
MEET IN BHUBANESWAR

Bhubaneswar: BirLALumiere 3.0, the

Annual Alumni Meet of Birla Global
University was inaugurated by Hon'ble Vice
Chancellor Prof P P Mathur. Addressing the
alumni, he said the prestige of the alumni
and their alma mater are interlinked with
each other. Registrar Prof B K Das
encouraged the alumni to build a stronger
network among each other. Prof P Nayak,

the Chairperson of the Alumni Committee in
his welcome address emphasised the role of
alumni in the growth and reputation of a
university. Alumni shared sweet memories,
interacted with faculty and fellow friends, and
were immersed in an evening of cultural

extravaganza, presented by the current
students and a star performer. They forged
new bonds with their alma mater and
recreated memories that will linger on in their
hearts for many years to come. Dr Anubha
Ray, the convener of the committee,
proposed a vote of thanks.
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BIRLA GLOBAL UNIVERSITY HOLDS THIRD ANNUAL ALUMNI MEET

Birla Lumiere 3.0 the Annual Alumni
Meet of Birla Global University was
Inaugurated by Vice Chancellor Prof.
PP Mathur. Addressing the alumni, he
said the prestige of the alumni and
their alma mater are inter- linked with
each other. Registrar Prof. B.K Das
encouraged the alumni to build a stronger network among each other. Prof. P Nayak, the Chairperson of the Alumni
Committee in his welcome address emphasized on the role of alumni in the growth and reputation of a university.
Alumni shared sweet memories, interacted with faculty and fellow friends, and immersed in an evening of cultural
extravaganza, presented by the current students and a star performer. They forged new bonds with their alma mater,
recreated memories that will linger on in their hearts for many years to come. Dr Anubha Ray, the convener of the

committee, proposed a vote of thanks.
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